
 

  

ON THIS DAY IN WEST VIRGINIA HISTORY 

December 1 

On December 1, 1790, two prominent Shepherdstown residents wrote to 

President George Washington to recommend that the capital of the 

United States be located in Shepherdstown. 

 CSO: SS.8.2, SS.8.14, SS.8.21, ELA.8.1 

Investigate the Document: (West Virginia Review November 1943) 

1. ______________ wanted to be the nation’s capital because they were where the “first shot was fired;” 

_________________ because where it was where independence was created; ______________ 

because that is where the Revolution had been won.  

 

2. Who were the two prominent Shepherdstown residents who wrote to President George Washington to 

recommend that the capital of the United States be located in Shepherdstown? 

 

3. According to the letter to George Washington, how many acres were being offered on the Virginia 

side of the Potomac River? Maryland?  

 

4. Describe the “political deal” between Thomas Jefferson and Alexander Hamilton that would place the 

capital on the Virginia site?  

 

Think Critically: Would (West) Virginia have benefited from the nation’s capital being in Shepherdstown? 

Why do you suppose that Shepherdstown was not selected as the nation’s capital? —does the letter provide 

any clues? Why do you think that George Washington had dreams on the nation’s capital being located along 

the Potomac River, specifically?  

 

 

 



 

 


